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PUBLIC NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
SECTION 101 SALE AND SUPPLY OF ALCOHOL ACT 2012 

SD Hospitality Limited has applied to the District Licensing Committee in Lower Hutt for the issue of 

an on-licence for the premises situated at 306 Jackson Street, Petone, Lower Hutt and known as 

The Hook   

The general nature of the business to be conducted under the licence is:  

Restaurant 

The days on which and the hours during which alcohol is to be sold under the licence are:  

Indoors: Monday to Sunday, 8:00am to 11:00pm 

Outdoors: Monday to Sunday, 10:00am to 11:00pm 

The application may be inspected during office hours at the Hutt City Council offices, 30 Laings Road, 

Lower Hutt. Please call the licensing inspector on 04 570 6666 to arrange an appointment. 

Any person who is entitled to object and who wishes to object to the issue of the licence may, not later 

than 25 working days after the date of the publication of notice of the application in accordance with 

the Act, file a notice in writing of the objection with  

Secretary of the District Licensing Committee 

Private Bag 31912 

Lower Hutt 5040 

No objection to the issue of a licence may be made in relation to a matter other than a matter 

specified in section 105(1) of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012. 

A copy of your objection in its entirety will be provided to the applicant, Police, Medical Officer of 

Health, Licensing Inspector and District Licensing Committee. 
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